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Reference: FOI.ICB-2324/078 
 
Subject: Mental Health Act 
 
I can confirm that the ICB does not hold the information requested; please see responses below: 
 

QUESTION RESPONSE 

Q1. Per calendar year between 2018 and 2022, how many 
people were detained under the Mental Health Act? Alongside 
the total, please provide a breakdown by immigration status and 
age. 

BNSSG ICB does not hold this information. 

Mental Health Act assessments are carried out by S12 Doctors and 
Approved Mental Health Professionals (AMHPs) from the Local 
Authority.  
 
We advise you to contact Avon and Wiltshire Mental Health 
Partnership NHS Trust (AWP) – https://www.awp.nhs.uk/contact-
us/freedom-information 
 
Also: 
 
Bristol Local Authority: https://www.bristol.gov.uk/data-protection-
foi/freedom-of-information-foi 
  
North Somerset Local Authority: https://www.n-
somerset.gov.uk/council-democracy/data-protection-freedom-
information/freedom-information/about-freedom-information-foi 
  

Q2. Per month, between January 2022 to April 2023, how many 
people were detained under the Mental Health Act? Alongside 
the total, please provide a breakdown by immigration status and 
age. 
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South Gloucestershire Local Authority: 
https://www.southglos.gov.uk/council-and-democracy/data-
protection-and-freedom-of-information/making-a-freedom-of-
information-request/   

 
The information provided in this response is accurate as of 22 May 2023 and has been approved for release by Sarah Truelove, 
Deputy Chief Executive and Chief Finance Officer for NHS Bristol, North Somerset and South Gloucestershire ICB. 


